
From: Heather <> 
Sent: 19 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Future of the ATMOS Project 
 
Hello, 
 
Our family recently moved to Totnes and were sad to hear that the Atmos Project 
has been held up with an uncertain future. 
 
Please make sure it is included in any future plan for the development/progress of 
Totnes. We area really excited at the thought of preserving the heritage of the site 
and being able to use aspects for both business and relaxation. 
 
The provision and maintenance of flood defences is also an attraction, having just 
reviewed some water level predictions for as close as 2050! The whole project really 
fits with what we feel is a very Totnesian ethos and it would be a great pity if it wasn't 
carried through to completion. 
 
Many thanks, 
Heather. 


